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30 January 2023 
 

(Ref# FFA 01/2023) 
 

COMMUNIQUE TO STUDENTS REGARDING FINANCIAL CLEARANCE FOR 
UNDERGRADUATE REGISTRATION 
 
 
Dear CUT Students 
 
Kindly note that due to the absence of the list of students approved for funding, and the 
delayed finalization of financial appeals, a decision was taken to remove the financial block 
and give financial clearance to CUT Undergraduate students who are South African (SA) 
Citizens to proceed with the online registrations as per the dates stipulated on the 
registration guidelines. 
 
For Southern African Development Community (SADC), International, and Postgraduate 
students, the 2023 financial registration guidelines on the minimum initial payment 
registration fees must be followed. 
 
Should your 2023 funding not be approved by your sponsor, you will be liable for the debt 
and the university will implement the debt collection procedure to recover fees. 
 
We welcome you and wish you success with your academic endeavors this year. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
_______________  
Mr M Nemutshili 

Acting Chief Financial Officer 
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